Snippets about Lake Tahoe

The special El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
meeting regarding VHRs set for March 3 has been canceled
because of weather.

The Wilbur D. May Arboretum in Reno is unveiling an
exhibition to call attention to the many threats facing trees.
Vanishing Acts: Trees Under Threat highlights the precarious
future of the world’s most endangered trees. It will run from
March 2-June 10. No cost to visit.

Tahoe XC on March 4 is hosting the Alpenglow 20K in
lieu of the Great Ski Race, followed by the 2018 Great Ski
Race Party. Race is at 10am; signup that day in Tahoe City
from 8-9:30am.

South Lake Tahoe and Tahoe Arts Alliance are partnering
for the third art gallery reception on March 5 at 6pm at City
Hall. The Tahoe Arts Alliance has selected Nick Akins as the
featured artist. His art will be on display from March 5-June
15.

Check out this video of Tahoe’s Jamie Anderson on the
“Ellen” show.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/snippets-lake-tahoe-654/
https://youtu.be/9FZMEo0Cpto

